
From: Bonnie McInnes  
Sent: February 27, 2024 5:25 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: City Council Feb. 28th, 2024: Affordable Housing in Stoney Creek 

How very dismaying, to be travelling out of country, and to notice CBC’s online ‘Top Stories’ headline 
stating that Hamilton has voted down affordable housing in favour of retaining excess parking spaces. 

At a time when affordable housing and homelessness are a national crisis, it is beyond shameful that 
Hamilton City Council has made such a decision. I urge you to use whatever pressure can be brought to 
bear to reverse this unacceptable decision. 

With thanks for your attention on this critical matter, 

Bonnie McInnes 
Hamilton ON 
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